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The decrease in collections is mostly due to temporary operational interruptions due 
to the transition to a new vendor and delays in the warranting process. 
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Ticket issuance improved from early 2014 due to more PCOs on the ground and better 
ŜǉǳƛǇƳŜƴǘ ŦǊƻƳ 5t²Ωǎ ƴŜǿ ǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ŜƴŦƻǊŎŜƳŜƴǘ ǾŜƴŘƻǊΦ 
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The year-end revenue projection for booting and towing increased from $2.1M to 
$2.5M. 
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DPW is working to hire a new class of PCOs and developing strategies to improve the 
PCO retention rate. The average issuance per PCO was 725 in September. In upcoming 
months, the City will work to present more detailed information on PCO performance. 
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In upcoming months, 5t²Ωǎ ƴŜǿ ǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ŜƴŦƻǊŎŜƳŜƴǘ ǾŜƴŘƻǊ ǿƛƭƭ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴǎ 
for photo safety violations. DPW anticipates that the vendor will be on-boarded to this 
role by December. 
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